Dear Members of Congress:

Please act to prevent a taxpayer bailout of the already-wealthy nuclear power industry.
Specifically, please reject President Obama'’s proposal to triple the "loan guarantee”
program for construction of new nuclear reactors to $54 Billion.

Nuclear reactors remain dangerous, dirty, and uneconomic. Many reactors are leaking
carcinogenic tritium and other toxic elements into our water and air. Radioactive waste
remains a lethal problem without a solution. Spending taxpayer dollars on nuclear power
diverts our limited resources away from energy technologies like wind, solar, and energy
efficiency that can provide real energy independence and national security, and can
address our climate crisis faster, safer, cheaper and cleaner than can nuclear power.
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Please return to Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS), 6930 Carroll Avenue,
#340, Takoma Park, MD 20912; 301.270.6477; fax: 301.270.4291; nirsnet@nirs.org;
WWW.Nirs.org



